Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Wetlands and Waterways

Northeast Regional Office

One Winter Street

Boston, MA 02108

(617) 654-6500

Public Notice

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 §§ 26 - 53, notice is given of a 401 Water
Quality Certification application for Maintenance and Repair of the existing railroad
embankment in Rumney Marsh in Saugus by Massachusetts Bay Commuter Railroad,
LLC, 32 Cobble Hill Road, Somerville, MA 02143 on the MBTA railroad right-of-way
between the Pines and Saugus Rivers in Saugus for a railroad maintenance project.
Additional information may be obtained from the applicant’s agent, Mr. Joseph Freeman
of Earth Tech, Inc., 196 Baker Avenue, Concord, MA 01742, telephone (978) 371-4000.

Written comments should be sent to DEP Northeast Regional Office, Division of
Wetlands and Waterways, One Winter Street, Boston, MA 02108 within twenty-one days
of this notice.

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments
may appeal the Department's Certification.

Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may
result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.
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MEPA (ENV)

From: Freeman, Joseph [Joseph.Freeman@earthtech.com]
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2005 9:47 AM

To: MEPA (ENV)

Subject: Section 401 WQC Pubiic Notice

Please publish the attached Public Notice for a Section 401 Water Quality Certification in the
October 24™M issue of the Environmental Monitor.

Contact information is included below.

Please call me today at the number listed below if there are any questions.

Joe Freeman

Program Director
Earth Tech

196 Baker Avenue
Concord, MA 01742

Direct: (978) 371-4208

Fax: (978) 371-2468
Cell:  (617) 320-3809
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